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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Robert Thompson  

Address 
10766 Demarr Rd 
White Plains, MD 20695 

Phone 
3012359922  

Email 
jthompson@layeronecorp.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
The government should not be mandating masks. This affects our business in Charles County because several other counties around 
Charles county do not require masks and our customers and patrons will go to those other counties for what they need. If someone 
chooses to wear a mask I support their choice, but that is what it should be. A CHOICE! If the county continues to push these 
mandates on us we will be moving our business to one of the neighboring counties that do not push unnecessary mandates on its 
businesses which result is lost revenue. The lost revenue will continue to compound as customer steer clear of Charles County 
businesses that we have worked to build and cultivate relationships with our competitors just outside of the county. The vaccines 
have proven to be effective on all strains of COVID so far. If an individual is concerned that they may contract COVID then they 
should CHOOSE to get vaccinated or wear a mask. A personal choice.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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